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Hello to all, 

Hope everyone is well and enjoying 
the weather and your dogs.  It is time 
for our meeting. We had a good 
turnout at our last meeting and 
looking for the same at our next 
meeting. Make plans now to be there 
and enjoy some good treats and 
great fellowship. 

 

 A Message from our President  Blake Roulette 

 

We are fast approaching our shows. 
With May being a non-business 
meeting, only 2 meetings remain 
until show time. I encourage 
everyone to become active in the 
club.  The more you put in the more 
you get out.  

Be safe, take care, and I will see 
you on Tuesday. 

Blake  

 

 
If you hear of a Member that is ill or just in need of a kind word of support, please 

contact Becky at (864) 288-6206 or email at wardbk@charter.net. Remember, a 

simple word spoken in kindness can make a world of difference for a friend in 
need. 

Sunshine Committee  Becky Ward  

 

mailto:wardbk@charter.net
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 Annual Picnic 

Our annual club picnic will be held on Tuesday, May 20th at Butler Springs 

Park from 6 pm until dusk.  

 

We are asking everyone to bring a side dish, salad, or dessert to share. 

The club will provide bratwurst, hot dogs, hamburgers and sodas. Leashed 

dogs are most welcome. Bring a lawn chair too. The shelter is covered in 

case of rain, and restrooms are nearby. We always have a good time with 

our fellow club members and their dogs.  

 

There will be no business meeting in May. Contact Ken Spiegel with the 

number attending and what dish you are bringing by Sat. May 17th. 

news@greenvillekc.org or 864-409-0922 
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Members’ Brags    

 

Sam Metzger 
Metzgers French Bulldogs 
 
Metzgers French Bulldogs had three beautiful pups born on Thursday, April 3, 
2014. 
 
 
Ken and Margaret Norkett 
 
Sowagla Appraxin Island In The Sun (Lola) was WB on Saturday in Concord for 
a 4 point major! Then went reserve to the major the next day. 
 
 
Roger Brown 
 
"Kasban Wildest Dreams", owned by Roger Brown and Laura Mauldin, won 
Winners Bitch, at the Suncoast Afghan Hound Club Specialty Show, and won 
Winners Bitch, at the Tara Afghan Hound Club Specialty Show. 
 
 
Fran Marron & Trevor Butler 
 
Saturday at Concord, NC 
From the 6-9 puppy class – Judge, Richard Mullen, Marlord's Honored Glory 
went WD and BOW for a 4 pt. major. This was Charlie's first show! 
 
Uwharrie-Artesia Obsession di Marlord, aka Kazzy, took home a 4pt. major. This 
was her 2nd major. She needs a few singles to finish! 
 
 
Loretta Anders 
Jade East Shar-Pei 
 
Ch Jade East Mission Into Space (Endeavor) 
Raleigh NC 
Group One - 03/20/2014   Alamance Kennel Club 
Group One - 03/21/2014   Durham Kennel Club 
Group One - 03/22/2014   Raleigh Kennel club 
Group One - 03/23/2014   Fayetteville Kennel Club 
 
Presented by: Frank Murphy 
Bred and Owned by:  Loretta Anders/Karel Nijholt/Esmae Minne 
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  Members’ Brags -Continued   

 

CH Jade East Mission Into Space 
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Details from Your Delegate    Linda Knorr 

 

Highlights From The March 2014 AKC Delegates And Board Meetings 
 
 
 

Highlights from the March 11, 2014 Delegates Meeting and the March 11-12, 2014 meeting of the AKC Board of 
Directors are as follows. Full details on these actions, as well as other actions taken, are included in the minutes 
for the meetings, which will be posted on the AKC website. 
 

 The following Delegates were elected to the AKC Board of Directors as the Class of 2018: 
o James R. Dok 
o Dr. J. Charles Garvin 
o Ronald H. Menaker 

 

 The AKC Board elected Alan Kalter as Chairman, and Dr. J. Charles Garvin as Vice Chair. The following 
Executive Officers were elected: 

o Dennis B. Sprung, President/CEO 
o James P. Crowley, Executive Secretary 
o Peter W. Farnsworth, Chief Financial Officer 

 

 The former Chief Operating Officer resigned and his direct subordinates will report to the President on an 
interim basis. 

 

 The age eligibility requirement for the AKC Coursing Ability Test was raised to twelve months of age, 
effective immediately. 

 

 The Board adopted Position Statements on the support and training of service/assistance dogs as well as 
the misuse of such dogs. The full text is in the minutes of the March 2014 Board minutes. 

 

 The Board appointed a Real Estate Committee to be chaired by Board member Ronald H. Menaker, who 
is to select the committee members. The committee is to explore all options for an AKC office or offices 
after 2018-2019, when the leases in both New York and North Carolina facilities will be expiring. 



 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Greenville Kennel Club 

P.O. Box 5029 
Greenville, SC  29606 

The Greenville Kennel Club meets every 3rd Tuesday of the month at 
the Comfort Inn Millennium, 2756 Laurens Rd. at I-85. Meetings start at 
7:30PM. The Board of Directors meets every other month.  
 
For more information on our meetings or scheduled programs, please 
contact the Recording Secretary, Margaret Norkett,  
 Eyespi20@WCTel.net 
 
All items to be included in the newsletter are due on the Wednesday 
before our monthly meeting. 

Any items submitted to the GKC Editor for inclusion, are subject to 
copyright law. Furthermore, the submitter shall bear the entire 
responsibility for copyright infringements and removes the GKC and its 
Editor from any liable actions for said publication. 
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The next meeting of the GKC 
is on 

April 15, 2014 

 

Visit us On-line @ www.GreenvilleKC.org 

Blake Roulette - President  

Dorwynd@yahoo.com 

 

Tracy Iffland– 1st Vice President  

carouselchin@juno.com 

  

Patrice Lineberger – 2nd Vice 

President  

paltwinmom@alumni.clemson.edu 

 

Thecla Tyner – Correspondence 

Secretary 

thecla53@gmail.com 
 

Margaret Norkett– Recording 

Secretary  

Eyespi20@WCTel.net 
 

Sandra Campbell -Treasurer  

GCamp54098@aol.com  

 

Linda Knorr - AKC Delegate  

lindaknorr@charter.net 

 

Kris Harner - Show Chair  

kharner@carolina-networks.com 

  

Ken Spiegel –Web & Newsletter  

news@greenvillekc.org 
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